
 
 

 
 

 

     

 

8th June 2022 

Dear Year 10 Parents/Carers, 

As previously communicated, we are planning a trip on Thursday 7th July 2022 for all Year 10 students to visit Salford City 

College to begin researching options at possible colleges. Students should have completed their subject taster lessons for 

the day, and we are now able to provide further details of the event. Transport via coach, as well as lunch and break time 

snack, are provided by the college and so we do not expect any costs to parents/carers for this trip.  

All Year 10 students are to arrive at school for 08:25am and go to their usual form room for registration. Students 

should be in full school uniform, with all the usual rules applying to trainers, hoodies, make up and jewellery. 

  

Expected schedule for the day: 

• Coaches to collect students from Moorside High School and travel to Pendleton College   09:00 – 09:30 
• Welcome presentation from Pendleton College       09:30 – 09:40 
• Lesson 1                                                                             09:45 – 10:30   

• Break (refreshments provided by Pendleton College)       10:30 – 10:45   

• Lesson 2                                                                              10:45 – 11:30   
• Lunch (lunch provided by Pendleton College)                            11:30 – 12:00   
• Coaches to collect students from Pendleton College and travel to 2nd College of choice      12:00 – 12:30 
• Welcome presentation from 2nd College (City Skills / Eccles / Future Skills / Worsley)  12:35 – 12:40   

• Lesson 3                                                                              12:45 – 13:30   
• Lesson 4                                                                              13:35 – 14:20   

• Coaches to collect students from 2nd College and return to Moorside High School                     14:35 – 14:55 

 

Please give consent via www.parentpay.com by Friday 17th June 2022. 

In the run up to the college day, should students demonstrate poor behaviour in school, they will lose the 

privilege if attending the event and will be supervised in school. Thank you – we hope the students will enjoy 

the day! 

Yours faithfully 

 

Mr S Mills Mr S Farmer 

Assistant Headteacher Careers Adviser    

http://www.parentpay.com/

